
2008 Nevada Sate Coordinating Committee 
(NSCC) 

 
Thank you to everyone who participated in NSCC for 2008.  Final points 
should be distributed to the involved parties with in the next couple of weeks 
for your review before their final approval. 
 
The status of he NSCC program for 2009 is still up in the air.  If you have 
any thoughts or suggestions, please write or call. 
 
Roy Bock 
775-867-4440 
 
Write: 
rbock@osisol.com
 
or 
 
4520 Alcorn Rd 
Fallon, NV 89406 
 
. 
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